
For the Attention of All Members of MMA Selangor

Please note that, in accordance with the decision taken at the MMA Annual
General Meeting 2017, with effect from the next branch AGM to be held on
18 March 2018, all  notices,  minutes  and reports  with regard to  the MMA
Selangor Branch AGM shall be sent to members in benefit by e-mail only.

To facilitate the above, all members are advised to ensure that they have a
valid e-mail account and that their e-mail address has been duly recorded with
the Honorary Secretary of MMA Selangor.

Any member in benefit can opt to receive a hard copy of the above notices,
minutes and reports by informing the Honorary Secretary of MMA Selangor
of such intention.

Notwithstanding the above, all members present at the AGM shall be provided
with hard copies of the said notices, minutes and reports.

Honorary Secretary
MMA Selangor Branch


